
 
 
EXTRACT – REGULAR COUNCIL MINUTES 
JANUARY 31, 2006 
 
 
2. General Assembly of the International Association of Peace Messenger Cities  

(File 08-3000-11) 
 
MOVED by Councillor Ladner  
 

THAT Council postpone the event until future years, since official invitations 
have not gone out yet, and send letters to all member cities informing them of 
the decision to postpone. 

 
LOST  
(Councillors Ball, Cadman, Capri, Chow, Deal, Lee, Louie, Stevenson and the Mayor 
opposed) 
 
MOVED by Mayor Sullivan 
 

1. THAT this event stay within the approved $50,000 budget and adopt Option 2 
as outlined in the City Manager’s memorandum dated January 26, 2006 
(attached to the Communication dated January 26, 2006, entitled “General 
Assembly of the International Association of Peace Messenger Cities”) in order 
to meet the previous Council’s commitment to have the Mayor host the General 
Assembly.   

 
2. THAT  an organizing committee be established immediately, consisting of the 

Chair of the Peace and Justice Committee, the President of the International 
Association of Peace Messenger Cities, the Chief of External Relations and 
Protocol and the Chief of Staff to the Mayor.  

 
3. THAT the organizing committee actively seek out possible sponsorships from 

both the public and private sectors to help defray the overall cost to City 
taxpayers.  

 
Postponed  
 
POSTPONEMENT MOVED by Councillor Anton 
 

THAT consideration of the matter be postponed to the Council meeting 
immediately following the Standing Committee on City Services and Budgets 
meeting on February 2, 2006. 

 
CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 
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